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Welcome Back to the Phi Psi Pennsylvania
Beta website. We are excited to be sharing

a new edition of our newsletter and
updating you on our activities.

Our Philanthropy organized several
community service and fundraising events
this semester where we were able to revel

in the great joy of serving others. 

We welcomed two new Brothers to our
chapter who have already proven to be a

force for positive change.

The end of the calendar year has brought
our 2023 officers’ terms to a close. We are

proud to announce our new executive
board and officers for 2024.

Also find out about our chapter’s on-
campus activities and our impact on

Greek life.



Philanthropy

Hunter's Pledge
The Hunter Brooks Watson Memorial Fund, also known as Hunter's Fund, was

founded in honor of Hunter, a Brother of Phi Kappa Psi whose life was tragically cut
short in a car accident.

Hunter's Fund works to raise awareness about distracted driving and promote the
safety of young drivers on the road. 
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(Left) Some Brothers helped a local
organization by cleaning up a park in

Meadville before winter. This event was
called Service Saturday, which is

organized by our campus and which Phi
Psi Penn Beta frequently participates in.

(Right) Brothers of Penn Beta at
French Creek Cleanup, an annual
event dedicated to preserving the
environment in our community.

(Left) Our Chapter hosted a Safe Driving
Week to raise money for Hunter’s Pledge.

We received donations from local
businesses and hosted a campus

volleyball tournament.



Welcome Fall Class of 2023!
This fall, the Pennsylvania Beta chapter of Phi Kappa

Psi fraternity welcomed two new members:
Sophomore Eric Fredette, a business major, and Junior

Aaron Moon, an economics major. We are excited to
welcome these gentlemen to our ranks and we can’t
wait to see what they contribute to our brotherhood.

Initiation

Brothers Aaron Moon and Eric Fredette (Front)
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Our 2024 Officers

Top row: Charlie Schmitt, Alex Matlak, Brady Mosberger, Nathan Jyachosky, Ryan Sheehan, Eric Fredette
Bottom row: Nathan Medrano, Davis Jajkowski, Max Garvin, Griffin Cates

Brady Mosberger
Nathan Jyachosky
Alex Matlak
Ryan Sheehan
Davis Jajkowski
Charlie Schmitt
Nathan Medrano
Griffin Cates
Eric Fredette
Max Garvin

President
Vice President

Treasurer
Corresponding Secretary

Recording Secretary
Historian

Messenger
Sgt. At Arms
Sgt. At Arms

Chaplain
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Campus Involvement 
Brother Alexander Matlak (right) was

elected president of Allegheny’s Inter-
Fraternal Council (IFC), and Brother

Nathan Medrano (left) is representing
us as IFC’s Public Relations chair. They

have big plans for the coming year
and we hope to see them make a big

impact on Allegheny Greek life. 

Our chapter was a part of Battle of the Muses, an annual dance battle between
campus fraternity and sorority life which takes place on alumni weekend. 


